
 JUNE 2018 kindergarten news 
Please send your child with a water bottle and a hat as well as 

sunscreen applied each day! 
The School activities will appear on the calendar found on the School Website: 

www.granderie.ca/schools/thompsoncreek/news ; see below for dates to remember in our class!  

 

LIBRARY BOOKS & READING FOLDERS: In the next few weeks we will be collecting all books 

Language/ Math:  We are about to look into clocks and time and when we use 

time in other parts of our day and lives.   

KLLIC: The story we are currently working on is called “Edward the Emu”. We are 

learning about question words such as “who”, “where”, “what” and “why”. There is a 

picture to go with each word to help students recognize these tricky words.  

 

Dates to remember:   

 Fri. June 1- Sub Day 

 Tues. June 5- Hat Day for the Hospital- wear a hat & bring a donation for our new ER! 

 Tues. June 5- Water Safety presentations to classes 

 Wed. June 6- Kindergarten trip to Zippy Zoom- don’t forget your lunch and socks!! 

 Fri. June 8- PD day, no school for students 

 Tues. June 12- We are going to Lion’s Park for a Picnic for part of the day  

 Sun. June 17 – Happy Father’s Day! 

 Tues. June 26 – Volunteer Tea & Year End Assembly 

 Wed. June 27 – Kindergarten Celebration of Learning – See below  

 Thurs. June 28- Last day of school for students 

 

KINDERGARTEN CELEBRATION OF LEARNING: 

This year we are all meeting in the gym at 2:00 p.m. where each of the kindergarten classes will 

be performing a song or poem. After the performances each class will go back to their 

classrooms and find their things they will be taking home from the year which in our class will 

include a booklet for most students of things they have completed throughout the year. Their 

kindergarten certificate will be in this book for them. At this point we ask you to look in your 

child’s locker and take anything that needs to go home and there will be freezies for the kids 

after just outside the back door. You may take your child with you at this point. 

If you have any questions or concerns about any of this, please let me 

know.  

 

Wishing you all a safe and wonderful summer,  

Mrs. Van Ravenswaay, Miss Donaldson & Mrs. Wood. 

http://www.granderie.ca/schools/thompsoncreek/news

